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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

November t1,,2024

Dear resident,

The cities of Glendale and Kirkwood have selected Jokerst Paving to construct the proposed improvements to E

Essex Ave between Dickson Street in Kirkwood and N. Sappington Rd in Glendale. The improvements include

concrete curbs and guttering along the north and south sides ofthe street, a concrete sidewalk along the north

side of the street, retaining walls, and a new asphalt driving surface.

Construction is scheduled to begin Tuesday, December 10, 2024, Construction of curbing, sidewalks, and retaining

walls will begin along the north side of the street progressing east towards N. Sappington Rd. Once the work has

reached N. Sappington Rd, Jokerst crews will then begin work along the south side of the street at Dickson Street

and again progress east to N. Sappington Rd. Paving of the road will be the last step in the project.

While the work is underway, E. Essex Ave will be temporarily converted to a one-way street allowing for
westbound traffic. Eastbound traffic will be detoured at Dickson St southward to Lockwood Ave. ln addition, there
will be no change to your trash, recycling, and yard waste collection schedules.

Given adequate construction weather, this project is estimated to take 5-5 months to complete. Unfavorable

weather conditions may extend the timeline estimate.

Project inquiries should be directed to Jokerst Paving Proiect Manager Kieth Grass at 314-808-4763. Residents

can also reach out to their city staff representatives via the contact information below.

Terry Jones
Public Works Superintendent
City of Glendale
314-958-8157
tiones@glendalemo.ore

Chris Krueger, PE

Director of Public Services

City of Kirkwood
314-822-5820
kru egeca @ ki rkwood mo.qrg
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Scan this code for project information and updates
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